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RESPONSE TO FISCAL YEAR (FY) 2026 NEVADA SITE SPECIFIC ADVISORY BOARD 
(NSSAB) WORK PLAN REQUEST 
 
I would like to thank the NSSAB Members for your dedication and thoroughness in 
recommending your proposed FY 2026 work plan.   
 
After the EM Nevada Program observed your work plan development session and reviewed the 
formal request dated September 11, 2025, all work plan items requested by the Board have been 
approved. The EM Nevada Program looks forward to working closely with the NSSAB and 
receiving the Board’s recommendations. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact the NSSAB Office at  
(702) 523-0894. 
 
 
 
 

Robert F. Boehlecke  
EMOS:15367.RB    Deputy Designated Federal Officer 
 
cc via e-mail:  
Michelle Hudson, DOE/HQ (EM-2.33)  
Kelly Snyder, DOE/HQ (EM-2.33)  
Glenn Puit, Navarro 
Barbara Ulmer, Navarro 
NSSAB Members and Liaisons 
Tiffany Gamero, EM 
Catherine Hampton, EM 
John Myers, EM 
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